
Wimbledon Newsletter

Dear Neighbours, 

You may have noticed that demolition of the 
buildings on-site is almost complete. The 
hard-standing is now being removed across 
the site and all material is being crushed. 

There have been some delays to the 
underground sewer works, but these works 
have now started this week. 

We now have our website up and running 
which can be found at 

www.wimbledongrounds.com

Across the top tab you will find a link to the 
construction page, here you can find updates 
on what is happening on-site as well as all the 
newsletters which have been issued. There 
are other helpful links to the latest news, 
contacts and community events. 

If you require further information on the Stadium site or need to discuss the on-going works, then please 
contact our public liaison officer on the following details:

Lucille Gibbons
Direct Phone number: 0208 418 3641

Email: public.liaison@galliardhomes.com 
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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

WEBSITE

http://www.wimbledongrounds.com/


WHAT’S HAPPENING ON SITE

Whilst works will be starting in October, 
there will only be works to prepare the site 
for the foundations taking place. This work 
is called piling and at the end of 
October/beginning of November you may 
see some large machinery similar to that 
pictured to the right.  

PLANNING APPLICATION 

The LLP and the Football Club have jointly submitted a planning application for minor-
material amendments to the scheme. The planning reference number is 18/P3162 and 
details can be found on Merton’s planning portal. 

If you require further information on the Stadium site or need to discuss the on-going 
works, then please contact our public liaison officer on the following details:

Lucille Gibbons
Direct Phone number: 0208 418 3641

Email: public.liaison@galliardhomes.com 


